
Suspension of all airmail services to
United Kingdom

     â€‹Hongkong Post today (December 21) announced that owing to the
suspension of flights, all airmail services (including Speedpost service) to
the United Kingdom will be suspended with effect from December 22 until
further notice. Surface mail service is still available and members of the
public may consider this service for posting items to the United Kingdom.

     Members of the public may visit the Hongkong Post website
at www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1016.html and
refer to the types of services currently available to overseas destinations.
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